



2018 ANNUAL NEW ENGLAND PERFUSION SYMPOSIUM

Connecticut Society of Perfusion Newsletter

January 30, 2018

In this issue:

- Information about our upcoming symposium
- Registration
- Book your hotel room
- Willingness to serve

Mark Your Calendars!

The Connecticut Society of Perfusion and the Massachusetts Society of Perfusion have teamed up once again to bring you the 2018 Annual New England Perfusion Symposium.

Saturday, April 28, 2018

The Newport Harbor Hotel & Marina

Newport, Rhode Island

Stay the Weekend!

Book Your Hotel Room at a Discounted Rate

The Newport Harbor Hotel and Marina is offering rooms at a discounted rate until March 27, 2018. Book your room today! Just follow the link below:

http://bookings.ihotelier.com/bookings.jsp?groupID=2076911&hotelID=17382

How to Register

Online registration will be open soon. Stay up-to-date on the most current symposium information by visiting our websites:

www.ctperf.com www.massperfusion.com

You can also follow us on Facebook and Twitter:



Connecticut Society of Perfusion



@CTPerf

Become a CSP Board Member!

Election time is near, and we are looking for creative and enthusiastic individuals to become a member of our board.

If you are interested in running for a position, or just want to know more information before you throw your hat into the ring, please contact

the CSP at:

AllisonConelius.CSP@gmail.com



